Mini Conference Report

September 12, 2020

The Mini-Conference committee has not met since May. At that time, we decided to accept the contract
from Deer Creek Lodge for the 2021 Mini-Conference to be held in March 2021. No other steps have
been taken to prepare for the conference.

Normal practice for the new Alt. Delegate to start to prepare for the upcoming Mini-Conference. | as Alt.
Delegate with assist the new Alt. Delegate with startup preparations.

At this time, we are not sure if the conference will be able to take place, due to state orders on
gatherings. The committee will have to decide how to proceed as time gets closer to the Mini-
Conference. We will work with Deer Creek to decide if the conference can be live.

Please let me know if anyone has any questions or concerns.

In Love and Service,
Donna K.

Alt. Delegate



